
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Lillian Adamakis by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor Paula Fletcher 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Alejandra Bravo 

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the 
sudden passing of Lillian Adamakis on October 28th, 2022, at the age of 73. 
 
Lillian was a beloved and well-known realtor, affectionately known as 'Diamond Lil', 
working in the heart of Leslieville community. Highly esteemed by her colleagues, she 
was recognized as a trailblazer in the industry in which she worked for forty years. 
 
Lillian gave back to her community through her support of local Children's Breakfast 
Clubs, the Red Door Shelter, the Riverdale Share Concert, and a thirty year 
involvement with The Hunger Project, including sitting on the board for eight years.  
 
This well-known and well-loved realtor is deeply grieved by her sister Tasi, her three 
nieces, Courtney, Stacey, and Adrienne, and her many friends in Leslieville.   
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to Lillian Adamakis' family. 
 

   November 24, 2022 
 


